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9th May  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Walk to School Week / Opening of Village Playground 
 
 

A reminder that next week is ‘Walk to School’ week.  Staff will be positioned in the 
usual places – at the top of Strickmere (near Access) and in the Institute car-park.  
We will start walking back to school at 8.30am. 
 
Also, on Friday, there is the grand opening of the new village playground.  We will 
walk the children to the playing field for approximately 1.15pm and be there for a 
short time. If you would to join us, please feel free.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Karen Bilner 
Headteacher  

http://www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk/

